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Oberhofen, 7th December 2021 

 
 
 
TD examination 

Dear Jeff 
 
In the name of the examination commission, we congratulate you for the successfully passed examination 
as FIS Cross-Country TD and the therefore acquired TD license during the TD online seminar, 29th – 30th 
October 2021. 
 
We wish you good luck for your TD missions! 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
INTERNATIONAL SKI FEDERATION 

 
Josephine Aschhoff 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 

Copy to: 

- Uros Ponikvar 
- National Ski Association 
- Mikio Ikeda 
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